
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

       

February/ March 2019 

ISL Parent Teacher 
Association Newsletter 

FROM THE PTA 
CHAIR 
As 2019 enters its second month 
and we settle into the second 
semester, we wanted to share a 
few updates on what we’ve been 
up to what we’re planning in the 
next few months. 

The PTA works to make the 
school a better place for 
students, teachers and parents 
alike, promoting a sense of 
community among us all.  

   

We are delighted to have seen 
more and more parents at each 
of our recent meetings- our 
membership is growing, and this 
is all thanks to you! 

IN THIS 
NEWSLETTER: 

PTA supports 
Chasdale Students 

for Secondary 
Scholarships 

Pg2 
 

Promoting 
Admissions  

Pg2 
 

News in Sport 
Pg3 

 
Update on ISL 

Recycling 
Pg4 

 
 

Save the Dates: 
Upcoming Events 

Pg4 
 

 

Please be in touch!   
Let us know what we can 

do for you .  

pta@islzambia.org 

This newsletter includes 
highlights from some of the 
exciting stuff we’ve been 
involved in, and news on what 
we’re planning in the months to 
come.  

As always, if anything here 
catches your interest, or if 
there’s something you think the 
PTA should be doing, you are 
most welcome to attend as many 
meetings as you care to join and 
to help out in any way you like.   

With thanks, 

Jannie Armstrong 

PTA Chair  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the past month, PTA members have been working closely with 

ISL’s Admissions Officer, Christabel Muyanga, to support her work 

welcoming new families to our school.  We have supported her to 

develop a welcome pack of useful materials that help families as they 

navigate from first point of contact to feeling comfortable on the first 

day of school.  Kudos to Ms. Muyanga for her great efforts in 

improving outreach, and to PTA members Lucy Scorgie and Vibha 

Jain for their insights and help in this!   

Ms Muyanga’s office is near the main reception, and you can often 

see her around school with visiting parents.  If you know a family 

considering sending their children to ISL, she can always be reached 

at enquiries@islzambia.org or +260975744457.   

 

CHASDALE SCHOLARSHIPS 
 

 

Since 2017, as one of its flagship activities, the PTA has supported Community School students to complete 

their secondary education.  

Ms. Marian Mukupa, who founded Chasdale School for vulnerable children and orphans in 2007, has a 

vision to see all Chasdale students complete their secondary education. However, secondary schools are not 

free and sponsors are needed. We wish those students best of luck in their secondary studies! 

Ten exceptional students from Chasdale Community School in Chaisa compound visited ISL on the 7th of 

February (see photo on Pg 1) to receive scholarships for school fees, uniforms and stationery, which will 

enable them to continue their schooling in Secondary.  

 

The ISL PTA sponsors the education of nine students, and a group of ISL DP1 students sponsors one student 

as part of their IB Diploma CAS programme. 

The PTA and Chasdale are always interested in broadening and deepening their collaboration- there are 

many more students we could be supporting, and university fees thereafter to think of- if this is something 

you are interested in, please be in touch. 

 

 

  
 

PROMOTING ADMISSIONS 

Christabel Muyanga, 
Admissions Officer 

mailto:enquiries@islzambia.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NEWS IN SPORT 
     

UPCOMING SPORTING EVENTS: 
(Events at ISL in bold. All can also 
be found on ISL’s Public Calendar 
http://islzambia.org/calendar/ ) 
 
Saturday, March 2⋅8:00am – 2:00pm 
ISAZ U19 Soccer Qualifiers 
Baobab College 
 
Saturday, March 16⋅8:00am – 5:00pm 
ISAZ U13,U10 Boys and Girls Chess 
Mary Queen of the Holy Rosary School, 
Lusaka 
 
Friday, March 15⋅1:00 – 5:00pm 
ISAZ U19 Netball and Soccer Nationals 
International School of Lusaka 
 
Saturday, March 16⋅8:00am – 4:00pm 
ISAZ U19 Netball and Soccer Nationals 
International School of Lusaka 
 
Saturday, March 23⋅8:00am – 2:00pm 
International School of Lusaka 
ISAZ U14 Boys Soccer 
 
Friday, March 22⋅2:30 – 5:00pm 
LISL U16 Boys and Girls Soccer 
Baobab College 
 
Saturday, March 23⋅8:00am – 2:00pm 
ISAZ U14 Girls Soccer 
The American International School of 
Lusaka 
 
Saturday, March 23⋅8:00am – 2:00pm 
ISAZ U9 Boys and Girls soccer 
International School of Lusaka 

 

 

Every weekend between now and the 
end of the year, there are major 
sporting events for every age group.    
 
The weekend of Feb 9/10 for example, 
saw: 

¶ ISL’s U13 Boys Soccer team come 
in first position in ISAZ – 
champions!   

¶ ISAZ U13 ISL Girls Soccer came in 
4th overall  

¶ LISL U19 ISL Boys came in 3rd in 
Soccer 

¶ LISL U19 ISL Girls came in 2nd in 
Soccer 

Congratulations to our athletes! 

 

Families are encouraged to come and 

cheer on their athletes at these exciting 

events!  This weekend saw a record 

number of ISL parents turn up to 

support the U13 girls, and were 

rewarded with the sight of 23 goals, 2 

hat tricks, and two penalty shoot-outs.  

It’s exciting stuff! 

https://maps.google.com/?cid=6748084111236384629
https://maps.google.com/maps?hl=en&q=Mary%20Queen%20of%20the%20Holy%20Rosary%20School%2C%20Lusaka&source=calendar
https://maps.google.com/maps?hl=en&q=Mary%20Queen%20of%20the%20Holy%20Rosary%20School%2C%20Lusaka&source=calendar
https://maps.google.com/?cid=1155272986217673561
https://maps.google.com/?cid=1155272986217673561
https://maps.google.com/?cid=1155272986217673561
https://maps.google.com/?cid=6748084111236384629
https://maps.google.com/?q=Leopards+Hill+Rd,+Lusaka,+Zambia&ftid=0x19408de2ac153575:0x96ab0563258ff23f
https://maps.google.com/?q=Leopards+Hill+Rd,+Lusaka,+Zambia&ftid=0x19408de2ac153575:0x96ab0563258ff23f
https://maps.google.com/?cid=1155272986217673561


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you want to connect via email, 

please contact pta@islzambia.org 

Alternatively, just find any one of us 

around school, and we’ll make time 

for a chat. 

SAVE THE DATES! UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

UPDATE ON RECYCLING 
 

 As Lusaka (and the planet) become increasingly environmentally aware and eco-
conscious, the PTA have taken on the task of developing a recycling program at ISL, 
working with pupils from Secondary’s “Green Team” student group.  We have engaged 
with a local business to set up the recycling program and collect the recyclable 
materials.  This is a huge project that will take time to implement - we have to build a 
new waste management area for the school, provide various bins around campus to 
collect recyclable waste, as well as train the school staff to separate the waste into the 
correct waste bags.   
As of now, the waste management area has been agreed upon and we are currently 
getting more quotations in for the shed to house this.  We have secured 50% of the 
funds needed to start the program once this shed has been erected.  Watch this space for 
more developments in the coming months!   
 
 

SAVE THE DATES! 
     

mailto:pta@islzambia.org

